

## DELAWARE STATE UNIVERSITY

## HOSPITALITY AND TOURISM MANAGEMENT





August 16, 2020

FPM Students
Hospitality and Tourism Management
College of Business
Delaware State University

Dear Student;

Good evening,

Let me use this opportunity to say congratulations on your decision to enroll in the food production management course. I sincerely hope you are doing well and ready for the fall semester.

This letter is written to inform you that as a student in the food production management course, you are enrolled in a physical/face-to-face course. As a result, you are expected to physically be present on campus for the lab section of this course.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me using the e-mail address included below.

Thank you and be safe!

Kind regards!

June E. Clarke, Ph.D., MBA, CHE, CHIA, ACUE Program Director/Associate Professor Hospitality & Tourism Management College of Business Delaware State University 1200 N DuPont Hwy Dover, DE 19901 jeclarke@desu.edu

Offc: 302-857-6982 Fax: 302-857-6983